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MEMORIAL GIFTS AND CONTRIBUTIONS RECEIVED 

FOR YOUTH AND RESEARCH FUNDS 

 

Reynoldsburg, Ohio, September 27, 2018—Gifts in support of Jersey youth and research have 

been received since August 23, 2018. 

 

Gifts to the Maurice E. Core Jersey Youth Fund in Mr. Core’s memory were sent by David 

Blankenship, Beech Bluff, Tenn.; J. Lawrence and Barbara C. Benson, New Lebanon, N.Y.; 

Erick Metzger and Patty Callahan, Hebron, Ohio; David J. and Dolores D. Nelson, Elgin, Ill.; 

David Parkinson and Sara Gaetz, Sahuarita, Ariz.; Joey Pendleton, Hopkinsville, Ky.; Howard 

Rick Pond III and Patricia A. Pond, Grove City, Ohio; Delaine Smith, Shelbyville, Tenn.; Larry 

and Cari Wolfe, Reynoldsburg, Ohio; and Carl E. and Norma Zurborg, Davenport, Iowa.  

 

Todd Stroup, Dr. Jim Tully, and Dr. Cameron Nightingale, all of Turlock, Calif., made separate 

contributions to the AJCC Research Foundation. The North Danville Ladies Aid, Danville, Vt., 

also made a gift to the foundation in memory of Walter I. Goodrich, West Danville, Vt. 

 

Contributions to the AJCC Research Foundation and youth activity and scholarship funds are 

exempt from Federal income taxes under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. For 

more information on contributing to these or other permanent funds, contact the Development 

Department at 614/322-4456. 
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